
 

 State of South Carolina  
    

Notice of Cancellation-No Award   

 Solicitation Number: 
 Date Issued: 

 Procurement Officer: 
 Phone: 

 E-Mail Address: 

PC091524 
10/23/2024 
Gillian Murray 
843-525-8250  
gmurray@tcl.edu 

   

DESCRIPTION:  Pest Control Services   

USING GOVERNMENTAL UNIT:  Technical College of the Lowcountry 

No award has been issued and Services will be resolicited. The Bid Cancellation will be posted at the 
location specified in the solicitation for posting awards. In addition, a Notice of Bid Cancellation will 
be emailed to each offeror at the email address provides. Please visit SCEIS 
(https://procurement.sc.gov/doing-biz/bid-ops) for additional bidding opportunities as well as 
information on this opportunity once posted. 
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